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DMS Basketball 
This week our boys and girls basketball teams had their 
season openers. Schedules can be found on the DMS 
website. Best of luck to Coach Nerkizian, Coach 
Romeo and all of our talented athletes.  	

	
Holiday	
Boutique		
On	December	5th	DMS	hosted	
a	holiday	boutique	for	the	
student	body.	All	students	
had	the	opportunity	to	shop	
for	their	family	and	friends.	
Thank	you	to	the	PTO	for	
their	leadership	of	this	event.			
	
	

Teacher Appreciation  
 
On November 26th Student Council members 
and Mr. Regan visited each teacher’s classroom 
with a snack cart to demonstrate appreciation 
and respect for our amazing teachers on behalf 
of the school community. Thank you to the 
PTO for helping to sponsor this event.  
 
	

 Bash the Trash 
 
On November 13th DMS held a performance of 
“Bash the Trash.” The performers used musical 
instruments made from trash to make 
connections to music, science, and 
sustainability. This program was being 
coordinated by the cultural arts committee of 
the PTO.	

Winter Concert 
On December 12th DMS will 
host its Winter Concert. 
Amazing performances will 
be conducted by our concert 
band, 5th grade band, jazz 
band, chorus, rock bands, 
and orchestra.  Best of luck to 
Ms. Urban, Mr. Zemba and 
our wonderful young 
musicians. 	
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December	Events	at	DMS		
-December	12th	DMS	Holiday	Concert	
-December	17th	Demarest	BOE	Meeting	
-December	23rd	Half	Day	
	

Upcoming	Events	

Disney Descendants the 
Musical 
This week students participated in auditions for our 
school play, Descendants the Musical. The cast and 
crew will prepare and rehearse throughout the winter. 
Ultimately our performances will be held on March 
20th and 21st. Best of luck to our amazing students!    
	

Talent Show 
On December 23rd our 
student council will host a 
talent show. Interested 
students should reach out to 
Ms. Mliczek or Ms. 
Mohanram.  	

Winter Concert at NVD 
On December 18th our seventh and eighth grade 
students will visit NVRHS for a winter concert.		

Important Reminder 
Students are required to wear 
footwear that connects in the 
front and back of the shoe. 
Failure to adhere to this policy 
will result in sitting out at 
recess.  
 	


